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To: Emily Hoyler <Hoyler.Emily@gmail.com>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Burrows, Peter <pburrows@acsdvt.org>
Date: Fri, May 7, 2021 at 8:49 AM

Subject: Re: Elementary school capacity

To: Laurie Cox <Iminercox@gmail.com>

Hi Laurie,
Yes, we have the capacity in other elementary schools in ACSD.

Best,
Peter

a¥ACSD

Peter Burrows, D.Ed.
Superintendent
Addison Central School District

49 Charles Avenue, Middlebury, VT 05753. phone: (802) 382-1274 . email: pburrows@
acsdvt.org web: www.acsdvt.org
pronouns: he/him/his

On Wed, May 5, 2021 at 8:19 PM Laurie Cox <Iminercox@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Peter,

John Carroll, Chair of the State Board of Education, has requested that Ripton reach out to confirm that there are
elementary schools in the area which would have room for Ripton's K-5 students if our independent school ended
up not being viable at some point during the next few years. Would you anticipate that the elementary schools in
ACSD would have adequate capacity for Ripton's elementary students, numbering perhaps between 30 and 50?

Thank you for working with us as we continue on in this process.

Laurie Cox
Ripton Selectboard and School Committee
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